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The State of Alaska, Department of Military and Veterans Affairs, Division of Homeland Security and 
Emergency Management (DHS&EM) was awarded a Pre-Disaster Mitigation Program grant from the 
Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) to develop a hazard mitigation plan (HMP) for the 
City of Kenai. This plan will assist the City as a valuable resource tool in making decisions. 
Additionally, communities must have a State- and FEMA-approved and community-adopted HMP to 
receive FEMA pre- and post- disaster grants. 

You’re Invited to Comment on the Plan:  The purpose of Newsletter #1 is to announce 

the availability of the Draft HMP and invite you to provide comments, identify key issues or concerns, 
and improve mitigation ideas. This plan has been posted on the City website and a printed copy is 
available at City Hall for your review. Comments can be provided verbally to Jennifer LeMay at (907) 
350-6061 or emailed to jlemay@lemayengineering.com.   

Attend the December 4, 2019, Presentation at the regularly scheduled 
6:00 pm City Council Meeting at the City Council Chambers, 210 Fidalgo 
Avenue:  Jennifer LeMay will provide a summary of the HMP process as a scheduled public speaker.  

You’re invited to provide input and comment on the Draft HMP.  
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For	more	information,	contact:	
Elizabeth	Appleby,	City	Planner	(907)	283‐8235	

Jennifer	LeMay,	PE,	PMP,	Lead	Planner,	(907)	350‐6061	
Brent	Nichols,	DMVA	DHS&EM	Hazard	Mitigation	Officer	(907)	428‐7085	


